
Dear Family 

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to update you on some evolving 

dynamics within our family. 

First and foremost, I am pleased to share that [Name] is expecting a baby in [Due Month]. We 

are all very excited to welcome a new member into the family! 

In addition, [Name] has decided to pursue a new career path and will be relocating to [City] next 

month. While we will miss them dearly, we fully support their decision and can't wait to see 

what the future holds. 

Lastly, as many of you know, [Name] has been facing some health challenges. We are rallying 

around them and doing our best to provide support as a family. Any positive thoughts or prayers 

would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for being such a wonderful family. I look forward to hearing back from each of you 

and hope to gather together soon to celebrate these new changes! 

With love, 

[Your Name] 


